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Money donation for victims and affected areas of the 2016 Kumamoto earthquake 

We extend our deepest sympathies to the victims of the recent 2016 Kumamoto earthquake and their families 

and wish them all a speedy recovery. 

Isuzu has made a donation of five million yen to help the people and communities affected by the earthquakes. 

 


